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September 2024 Primary schools provide information to parents/carers about applying 

for a school place for the year 2025/26. 
 
Admissions to Schools in Suffolk 2025-26 
 
If you need the booklet in another language or in another format, 
including audio tape or large print, please call 0845 066067.  
Parents/carers can apply for a school place online for September 2025 
only (not mid-term) at www.suffolk.gov.uk/onlineadmissions  
 
Full information on applying for a secondary school place 2025/2026 
can be found here:-  
 
Apply for a secondary school place for 2025-26 
 

 
3rd October 2024 Holbrook Academy Open Evening  
 
8th / 9th October 2024 Open Mornings – booking essential – please contact main office on 

01473 328317 
 
31st October 2024 Online applications –  
 

Follow Step 5 - Apply for a secondary school place for 2025-26 
 
 Parents Guide to Online Admissions 2025/2026  
 
 We strongly advise you to ensure you include 1st, 2nd and 3rd choice 

schools on your application. 
 
3rd March 2025 National Offer Day.   

You will be able to view the outcome of your application on 3rd March 
2025. You can view your school place offer by logging into the online 
service you used to apply. 
You will also receive an email with details of your child’s offer of a 
school place. 
If you have not been offered a place at your preferred school(s), this 
email will give you more information about what to do next. This will 
include details of how to make an appeal. 

 
 

https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/asset-library/school-admissions/Admissions-to-Schools-in-Suffolk-2025-2026-1.pdf
http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/onlineadmissions
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-places/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place-2025-2026
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-places/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place-2025-2026
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/asset-library/school-admissions/SCC-2025-Parents-guide-CP.pdf


 

 
 
Year 6 Induction Days at Holbrook Academy 
 
w/c  30th June 2025     New students will experience a day of activities and meet their 

teachers during this week. 
    We will also hold a Year 6 Parents’/Carers’ Induction Evening during 

the week. 
    Full details to be confirmed. 
 
  


